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Subject: UK Node - early August Update

From: David Willshaw <willshaw@inf.ed.ac.uk>
Date: Sat, 11 Aug 2012 17:47:56 +0100

To: uknode@inf.ed.ac.uk

CC: David Willshaw <willshaw@inf.ed.ac.uk>

Dear Colleagues,

I want to tell you about two upcoming events.

1. Places are still available on the INCF short course "An Introduction
to Neuroinformatics”. Bursaries are available to students, which will

cover most of their costs.

For further details see
http://www.incf.org/community/events/incf-course-2012

2. The INCF Secretariat is organizing a half-day Nodes Workshop in
conjunction with the 2012 Neuroinformatics Congress in Munich, Germany.
The agenda will be distributed next week.

The Nodes Workshop will start at 1pm on Sunday, September 9th, and will
end at around 5:3@0pm. Following the Nodes workshop there will be a
dinner co-hosted by the German Node and BCCN.

Those of you who are attending the INCF Congress may like to attend. The
UK Node can cover your additional expense in attending this workshop. If
you would like to do so please let me know as soon as possible.

Many thanks,

Best wishes,

Professor David Willshaw,
Coordinator, UK Node of the INCF
Email: willshaw@inf.ed.ac.uk
Tel: (+44) 131 650 4404
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